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Dear Parents, 
 
 

This week in School 1 the children have been looking at the Importance of Truthfulness. 

They have discussed what it means to be truthful, how they can be truthful and why we need 

truthfulness in our lives. It has been a very interesting and honest week. The children have 

shown their ability to understand truthfulness at their own level, and recognise the difference 

between truth and lies. 

Truly, well done Everyone! 
 

Communication 

To ensure we maintain excellent levels of communication between Home and School, I 

would like to remind you about the process within school and how you can help. 

Firstly, if you have questions about something related to your child’s education or you need 

to inform the school about alterations to your child’s normal routines please contact the class 

teachers, via their school email addresses, Class Dojo (which has translation available) or 

Google Classroom. Please be mindful that teachers can only respond during normal working 

hours whilst not teaching and when it is convenient for them. However, you can provide 

information at your own convenience. 

However, if it is urgent, you can call the school and inform Mrs. Anna during office hours, 

who will then speak with the teachers directly. At which time the teachers will contact you 

when they have an opportunity. Likewise, teachers will contact you with updates, letters and 

if there is important information you require. 
 

Morning Routines 

Thank you for continuing to adhere to the allocated arrival times and using the correct gates. 

Please be reminded that whilst the children’s temperatures are being checked you are 

required to wait until indicated that everything is normal. If another adult brings your child to 

school please ensure they are also aware of this protocol and they wait until they receive a 

signal that your child has been checked and all is satisfactory. 

 

Clothing 

As part of the child development process to build independence and confidence we 

encourage the children to dress themselves independently between transitions and in 

preparation for certain activities. We always check the children to ensure they are dressed 

appropriately and ready for their activities. To support this development we ask that you also 

provide similar opportunities and encourage your child with these tasks. 
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Finally, to help with the identification of your child’s school uniform we ask that you please 

label your child’s clothes clearly. This helps to reduce unnecessary stress when children 

cannot find their belongings. 
 

Celebrating Success 
 

Stars of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y2CL– Kira, Y2PE – Andrey EYFS – Agniia 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y1 MD – Alina Y1DS – Kseniya 
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Well done to everyone for their efforts this week. 
 

Kind regards, 

Mr. S. Purves 
 
 

Important Dates 

Week beginning 16th November 
11th December 
Week Beginning 14th December 
18th December 

11th January 2021 

Event 

Assessment Week 
Interim Reports 
Winter Concert Performances 
End of Term 

2nd Term Begins 

Audience 

Whole School 
Whole School 
Whole School 
Whole School 
Whole School 
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